
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  12 / 13 March 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Brian Hislop  Vicki Muller 
10.00am:  Mark Birks  Ethan Birks 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Trish Saines 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Owen Pippard 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Grace Taylor, Eliza Taylor, 
     Monica Taylor, Eli Terry 
10.00am: George Presser 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Trish Saines 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Leanne Parkman and Team 5 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Barb & Ross King (March 2022) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Mike Mercer, Darren O’Brien 
(March 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  P (Radish) Patterson/M Mercer (Mar.22)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (March 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Emma Taylor 
 
ROSARY STATUE:  Helen Mulcahy, Unit 12, Cath View Ga 
NEXT: Mr & Mrs Don Smith, 36 Toompang Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Trish Cant   Jenny Hardy 
10.00am: Ursula Sewell  Jade Presser 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

1st Sunday of Lent - 6 March 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Gen 15: 5-12, 17-18;  
Phil 3: 17 - 4:1;  Lk 9: 28-36 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 8th Mar: 5.45pm Mass in the Church 
Wed. 9th Mar: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Thu. 10th Mar:  8.00am Mass in the Church 
Fri. 11th Mar: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
   6.00pm Stations of the Cross –Chap 
Sat. 12th Mar: 5.00pm-5.30pm Reconciliation Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
Sun. 13th Mar: 8.00am Mass at Grenfell  
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa  
       
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice
    
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Monica Glennon (West  
Wyalong), Sr Floriana Melinz MSC (Aunt of Ursula Sewell),  
Fr Henry Byrne OAM (Served in many Parishes of Canberra 
& Goulburn), Fr Laurie Blake  (Formerly of Goulburn),  
Karen Curtis, Cec O’Brien - Toowoomba (Brother of Jan 
Ryan), Win Caldwell, Sr Pauline Bourke CSV (Sister of Mary 
Maloney - Barwang Street), June Briggs, Janice O’Reilly, 
Ronnie Hall, Michael McInerney Jnr (Son of Cheryl &  
Michael), Matthew Casey, Bill Murray, Terry Tomlinson,  
Patrick Anderson (Brother of Margaret Rose), Fay Jasprizza 

Archdiocesan Protocols COVID-19 NSW/ACT Parishes  
 

(Easing of COVID-19 Restrictions by NSW and  
ACT Governments) 

 
1. Density Limits are terminated:  
a. Please ensure all pews in Churches are now  
 available. 
b. Please ensure all signage on floors, indicating  
 social distancing, is removed.  
 
2. Check-In is terminated.  
 
3. Masks are no longer mandatory for liturgical and  
 parochial gatherings (beginning Fri 25 Feb 2022).  
 
4. Masks are still required for hospital visitation, 

aged care visitation, home visitation to the sick, 
and some school settings (check with primary and 
high schools). 

 
5. Choirs and singing recommence.  
 
6. Reception of Holy Communion:  
a. Sacred Host only, not the Precious Blood (to be  
 reviewed in the coming months after feedback is 
 received).  
b. Communion in the hand. 
 
7.  Holy Water fonts can be used.  

PALM CROSS MAKING 
 

Palm Cross Making will be held on 
WEDNESDAY, 9th March from 10-00am to 

12 noon in the Parish Centre this week only. 
 

Please come along if you are interesting in helping 
out with Palm Making and the social atmosphere 
with a cuppa. You also have the option of picking 
up some palm leaves and making them at home if 
you can’t get to the Parish Centre on a Thursday. 

 
Thank you to  everyone who has supported us over 
the last 15 years and  for any new volunteers who  

have offered to join us. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETINGS IN MARCH 2022 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 
The dates for the next meetings are Wednesday, 16th March 

and Wednesday, 30th March at 10-00am.  

SACRAMENTAL REGISTRATIONS 
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND EUCHARIST 
(Wednesday, 9th March at 6-00pm) 

 
 

Parents of children in Year 4+ are required to attend  
an information session on Wednesday, 9th March in  

the Parish Centre. 
 

A fee of $50-00 per family is payable upon  
Registration. All payments are to be completed by close 

of business by 1.00pm on Friday, 25th March. 
 

Please obtain a copy of your child’s Baptismal  
Certificate to be presented at the  

Registration/Information evening. 
 

Registrations close at 1.00pm on Friday, 25th March. 
 

Parish Office Hours are Tuesday to Friday, 10am - 1pm. 
 

N.B. (Registrations for the Sacrament of Confirmation 
will take place in late July for Year 6+ students). 

YOUNG MISSION FINANCE COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Please be advised that there will be a Finance Council 
Meeting for all Young Mission at the Parish Centre on 

Thursday, 10th March commencing at 11-00am. 
 Fr Tony Percy and Helen Delahunty are coming from 

Canberra. All are requested to attend if possible. 

LENTEN PROGRAM 
 

St Mary’s Parish is inviting you to a Lenten Group  
Program to be held in the Parish Centre each Thursday 

from 7-00pm to 8-00pm.  
 

All welcome. 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Please be advised that Stations of the Cross will be held 

every Friday in the Chapel at 6-00pm, commencing  
Friday, 11th March. All welcome. 

JOIN US ON A CURSILLO WEEKEND 
 
Cursillo is a three day experience that presents a way of living 
as a Christian in the world. It identifies the fundamentals of 
Christian living, emphasises personal faith development .  
It helps us identify our personal responsibility of spreading 
the Christian life in our immediate and everyday environ-
ment. It consists of prayer, meditation, short talks by lay  
people and the Spiritual Director, discussions, music and  
other activities.  For many, after Cursillo, Christian Living 
takes on a new dimension with a fresh awareness of God’s 
amazing love and purpose for each of us. Cursillo is also a 
deeply personal journey and experience. Everybody finds 
something unique in their own Cursillo journey. 
Why not consider Christ’s invitation to spend some time with 
him and to deepen your relationship with him? 
 
Western Deanery Women’s Cursillo will take place from 12th 
to 15th May at St Clement’s Retreat Centre at Galong.  
 
For more information, please contact either: Di Franks at 
dmfranks@bigpond.com or Mob: (0418) 619-740, Kerry Ray 
on (0488) 061-447 or Carmel Hardcastle on (0408) 436-284 

SPIRITUALTRAINING CAMP FOR LENT:  
We might write a plan for each week of Lent.  
Here are some suggestions to get us started: 
 
First Week:  I will . . . spend some time reading the 
Gospels or the Psalms. 
 
Second Week:  I will . . . fast from foods,  
unhealthy for body and soul. 
 
Third Week:  I will . . . volunteer for Palm Cross 
making, volunteer at St Vincent de Paul etc. 
 
Fourth Week:  I will . . . learn a few lines of  
Scripture by heart. 
 
Fifth Week:  I will . . . give clothes, money, or  
possessions to the poor. 
 
Sixth Week:  I will . . . participate in Holy Week  
liturgies. 
 
(But lastly, make sure to watch the Cricket!!) 

mailto:dmfranks@bigpond.com

